


Walter A. Drexel
President and Chief
Operating Officer

Your 1983 Burlington Northern Railroad wall
calendar comes to you with our best wishes for a
happy holiday season and with a great deal o f
company pride.

Pride, because each of the featured photographs
was made b y  a  BN employee o r  immediate
family member. We're proud of our people and
proud of their work.

The people represented on this calendar—and
all the  people o f  the Burl ington Northern
Railroad family—are grateful for  your recom-
mendations to friends about our transportation
services.

Darius W. Gaskins, Jr.
Senior Vice President,
Marketing and Sales


































